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Chinese New Year  

 

We celebrated Chinese New Year by tasting some Chinese foods, changing our role play area to a 

Chinese restaurant and practicing using chopsticks and bowls, hearing the traditional Chinese Story 

about crossing the river,  looking at Chinese mark making and making good luck cards. 

         

 


